

CHAIRMAN

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION WASHINGTON D. C. 20525

July 12, 1979

MEMORANDUM FOR:

James B. Thomas

President, NTEU Chapter 208

FROM:

Joseph M. Hendrie

Chairman

Thank you for your memorandum of July 6, 1979. I am much reassured by your response.

I will look forward to receiving the file and will review it to see if we should meet to discuss the contents. As you note, a copy of the file will be placed in the Public Document Room, assuming it meets the normal requirements for public disclosure.

cc: Commissioner Gilinsky
Commissioner Kennedy
Commissioner Bradford
Commissioner Ahearne

L. V. Gossick

J. Cummings

S. J. Chilk

L. Bickwit

2041 338